
 

 

 

 

 

15th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The PTA would like to thank everyone for their support this half term. We have made a great start to 

this year’s fundraising. 

Thanks to all your generous scrap metal donations we raised £301. So thank you to everyone who 

donated and a HUGE THANK YOU to Matt Gibson who gave up so much of his own time to collect 

and weigh in the scrap. Because of its success we hope to do another collection later in the year.  

We have also raised £97 from the school disco and £85 from the junior’s movie night, your 

continued support enables us to continue these events and fundraising for the children. 

At the beginning of March the PTA and the school Council will be working together to purchase the 

new Playground equipment. 

If you have any questions or if you would like to get more involved with the PTA then please get in 

touch with us by email Arnsidepta@hotmail.com, new members are welcomed. 

Kind regards 

Arnside PTA 
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